I + Helix Imperial College Healthcare

Centre NHS Trust

Share your experiences of lung
cancer care at our hospitals

We want to understand the experiences of patients who have recently attended lung cancer
services at Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust, and those who are supporting them. We
know we can do more to support people, and the insights we learn will inform future
improvement work at the Trust.

Who can take part?
® [f you have been diagnosed with, or treated for, lung cancer at Hammersmith,
Charing Cross or St Mary’s Hospitals within the last 12 months.

or

e [f you have supported someone important to you who meets the above criteria. For
example, you have attended appointments with them or helped them understand
information.

We want to speak to people from a range of backgrounds, including underrepresented
communities and those with neurodiversity. We can provide an interpreter and accommodate
different individual needs and preferences.

What will it involve
You can get involved in a way that makes you feel most comfortable - having a chat over the
phone, a video call or in person. The conversation will last no more than 60 minutes. As a
thank you, you will receive a £25 “One4all” voucher valid at a range of stores.

Apply by 11.59pm on Tuesday 9 April to get involved

Please apply via the link below or call if you prefer to apply over the phone:
Visit https://tinyurl.com/imperial-get-involved or scan the QR code

Call a member of the project team 07561 873 711
Email imperial.userinsights@nhs.net

*Please note: This is a service evaluation project. The people conducting this study are not medical professionals. They are not able to
answer any questions you might have. If you have any concerns abut the medical care that you have experienced, you should contact
PALS at imperial. PALS@nhs.net (020 3312 7777) or the complaints team at ICHC-tr.Complaints@nhs.net



